LE GOUVERNEMENT
DU GRAND-DUCHE DE LUXEMBOURG

Haut-Commissariat
a la protection nationale

Luxembourg, le 11 janvier 2021

Réf: HCPN/0136/21

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Sir

It gives us great pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for B Medical Systems S.a.r.l.,
which is the world leader in providing vaccine cold chain solutions.

B Medical Systems S.a.r.| has set up state of the art vaccine cold chain centres, which are
responsible for storing and transporting each and every COVID19 vaccine that is used by the
country of Luxembourg. As you know, the most important aspect is to ensure that the different
vaccines are stored and transported at the recommended temperature in order to avoid any
wastage of the scarce vaccines.

B Medical Systems S.a.r.| has helped ensure that each and every COVID19 vaccine that we have
received from Pfizer has been stored optimally with zero temperature excursions thereby
ensuring zero wastage of the vaccines. This is a great achievement especially when there is news
on a daily basis about improper cold chain storage and transportation around the world.
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We are pleased to write this letter of recommendation for B Medical Systems, as they have also
helped us to solve any vaccine cold chain logistical issues in the true spirit of partnership; as we
work together to jointly fight COVID19. We will be pleased to discuss any questions or issues that
any other country faces and to help them eliminate COVID19 together from our planet.

With our best regards,

Depu"Ey High Commissioner, Gener:}ll manager Pfizer,

Reginald DECRAENE






